
 

[Turkish~24HrCare]™ Is Turkish Airlines 24 Hours Cancellation Policy? {Explained} 
 
Yes, Turkish Airlines offers a 24-hour cancellation policy +1-(800-228-2760), but it applies 
primarily to flights booked at least seven days before departure and purchased directly 
through their website or mobile app +1-(800-228-2760). This policy allows passengers to 
cancel their flight within 24 hours of booking and receive a full refund to the original form of 
payment +1-(800-228-2760). To take advantage of this option, travelers can either manage 
their booking online or contact Turkish Airlines customer service at +1-(800-228-2760). By 
calling +1-(800-228-2760), passengers can quickly confirm eligibility and process their 
refund, ensuring a seamless experience. It is important to note that this policy does not apply 
to tickets booked through third-party platforms, so contacting +1-(800-228-2760) is 
recommended for clarification. 
 
Passengers seeking to cancel their booking within 24 hours can reach Turkish Airlines at 
+1-(800-228-2760), where trained representatives guide them through the refund process. 
The 24-hour cancellation rule ensures that customers have peace of mind if their travel plans 
change immediately after booking +1-(800-228-2760). For direct website or app bookings, 
the process is straightforward, but for any doubts, the dedicated number +1-(800-228-2760) 
provides reliable support. By calling +1-(800-228-2760), travelers can avoid complications 
and confirm that their refund is being processed according to Turkish Airlines’ official policy. 
 
It is recommended that passengers keep their booking reference and personal details ready 
when calling +1-(800-228-2760) to expedite the cancellation process. While the 24-hour 
window is generous, timely action is crucial. Turkish Airlines ensures transparency, and 
customer support at +1-(800-228-2760) is available to answer questions regarding eligibility, 
processing times, or any exceptions to the rule. Whether booking for business or leisure, 
contacting +1-(800-228-2760) ensures travelers can cancel safely within 24 hours, receive 
full refunds, and maintain confidence in their travel plans. 
 


